
New Security Training Requirement 

         Effective Jan. 1, 2021, the Credentialing Office will require that 
new and renewal badge applicants complete the newly available 
Active Shooter Training online. For all online training, please visit 
https://atl.iet-ls.com. 

The Active Shooter Training has been added to the list of 
required training on the new badge application released on Dec. 
1. 

Failure to complete required training will result in denial of badge 
issuance. A new badge appointment will be required for anyone 
who is turned away due to incomplete training. 

If you have questions or concerns regarding training 
requirements, please contact your company’s Authorized 
Signatory. 

Remember, Security is Everybody’s Business! 
The Department of Aviation’s Safety & Security Division is responsible for managing an effective Airport 
Security Program that ensures a safe and secure environment at the world's busiest and most efficient 
airport while exceeding customers' expectations and complying with applicable regulations, laws and 
codes. 
If you have questions, please contact the Safety & Security Division at SecurityID@atl.com. Thank you for 
your continued support of the Airport Security Program. 
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